
 

Dear Pastor and Brethren, 

By God’s grace, we are now at 46% of our support level! 

This summer we have been visiting churches out West. As 

we travel many miles down the road, we marvel at God’s 

beautiful creation! Please pray that the Lord will open 

doors so that more churches take us on for support, and 

continue to pray for us as we are scheduling meetings for 

the Fall. 

 

This past week our first church in Goiânia had their annual 

youth conference. Pastor Domiciano, the special speaker, 

challenged the congregation to give God first place in their 

lives. Young people were very edified, and many decisions 

were made. 

 

Deputation is really a time of spiritual growth. Traveling 

around Utah, our car broke down, and we had to wait for 

10 days before the car was fixed. We are learning to trust 

and depend on the Lord more each day. 

 

Thank you so much for your faithful prayers and support. 

We are grateful for being able to partner with you in the 

Lord’s service. May the Lord greatly bless you! 

 

In His Service, 

Bruno and Roxanne Mendes 

July 2024 

On the first Sunday of this 

month at our fifth church, 

in Ribeirão Preto, two 

preteens were baptized, 

praise the Lord! Please pray 

that these two boys will 

continue to serve God and 

grow in Christlikeness. We 

praise God for the 

continued growth of this 

church and we ask that you 

pray for their evangelistic 

conference at the end of this 

month. 

-Evangelistic conference at our fifth 

church 

-Our deputation as we travel and raise 

support 

 

“But my God shall supply all your need according 

to his riches in glory by Christ Jesus.” (Phil. 4:19) 

 


